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The Oregon Firearms Federation strongly opposes the -7 and -10 amendments to SB 
229A.

The amendments are clearly designed to hobble voter input into bad legislation. To 
enact this kind of biased attack on the citizens of Oregon this late in the session is a 
clear example of the Democrat’s utter disregard for the will of the people and the 
Oregon Constitution.
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